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Salemwood School Council Meeting #6 Notes FY16:  4-15-16
Today’s Salemwood School Council Meeting was an “Open-Informational Meeting” on our District School Budget FY17 with guest speaker Superintendent Dave DeRuosi.  The meeting covered the following elements:
1. Zero Based Budget

2. Chapter 70 Funds

3. State Revenue:  Chapter 70

4. State Revenues:  Foundation Budget

5. Chapter 70 Analysis from FY11 to FY17

6. SpEd Costs Analysis FY11 to FY17

7. Total SpEd Costs FY11 to FY17 Including Circuit Breaker Costs

8. Charter School Tuition FY09 to FY17

9. Transportation Costs FY11 to FY17

10. FY School Budget:  Salaries = 52%, Utilities = 3%, SpEd Salaries and Other Sped Costs = 33%, Transportation including SpEd Trans = 4%, Athletics = 0%, Technology = 1%, Custodians = 3%, Supplies and Other Costs = 4%. 

11. Adding Up the Numbers of Foundation Budget and Local Contribution = Leaves a Deficit of $2.4 Million FY17.

12. Next steps are at the level of the Budget Sub-Committee to meet the deficit FY17.

Next Meeting Date:  May 27, 2016
Agenda for Next Meeting:  Update on District School Budget FY17
